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Summer 1 Enrichment

We are pleased to inform you that this academic year at Maltby
Lilly Hall Academy we will be continuing to provide all children
with an enhanced enrichment offer.

This will involve teachers offering a variety of after school clubs
over the year to give children a greater range of opportunities
and experiences outside of the classroom. Some may be
previously loved clubs; others may be brand-new ones. We hope
that the broad range of activities will interest all children whether
that be sport, chess, board game club or choir.

Clubs are run on a Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday after school
until 4:15pm. All after school clubs will be free of charge.
Please ensure you book early to avoid disappointment as
all clubs have limited places.



Summer 1 Enrichment
Booking Links

Tuesdays
Eco-Warriors and Friends Club - KS2 (Y3 – Y6) Mrs Hepworth
Join our Eco-warriors as we find ways to save energy, recycle and develop the environment for ourselves and the creatures that

share our space. There will be a selection of activities including poster making, planting, litter picking and much more.

Outdoor Adventure Club - (Reception and Y1) Mrs Gibson & Miss Jones
Harness your imagination and creativity outside to explore the world around you. 

Wednesdays

PE Multi-Skills Club - (Y2, Y3 & Y4) Maltby Academy PE
A club ran by Maltby Academy developing a range of PE skills.

Thursdays

Pokémon Drawing Club - (Y1, Y2 & Y3) Mr Hoskins 
Develop your drawing skills through a Pokémon-themed club.

STEM Club - KS2 (Y3 – Y6) Mrs Watts & Miss Williamson 
STEM (stands for Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) club for KS2 children will involve the children participating in

different challenges and projects linked to the different strands of STEM.

Choir Club - KS2 (Y3 – Y6) Mr Banks  

*Continuing from Spring Term
A regular favourite, open to all of KS2, where children will learn and practise a range of songs. A celebration event will follow the

practice sessions where our choir will come together with other children from across the Rotherham area for the One Voice

Concert.

https://forms.office.com/e/FAG4hdJxfy
https://forms.office.com/e/GWNVAG29ig
https://forms.office.com/e/kyQBKC3KVV
https://forms.office.com/e/dMVG8u1zJi
https://forms.office.com/e/SsC4kwSLXw
https://forms.office.com/e/PUQuePyb2t
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